
 
 

From: Michael Butcher - 1339 <Michael.Butcher@colliersheriff.org> 
Sent: Friday, May 1, 2020 2:56 PM 
To: Burns, Paul <Paul.Burns@fldoe.org> 
Subject: Sgt. Mike Butcher Resume  
  
Dr. Burns, 
  
It was very nice to chat with you this week.  I appreciate the opportunity to apply for the law 
enforcement officer position with the Educational Practices Commission.  I believe the diversity of my 
work and teaching experience would place me in a unique position to assist the 
Commission.  Additionally, I worked in our Professional Responsibility Bureau (Internal Affairs) for five 
years and I am familiar with the law enforcement certification disciplinary review process at the State 
level.  The purpose of the Education Practices Commission appears to mirror this same certification 
oversight process.  I have attached my updated resume and look forward to speaking with you and the 
members of the Commission in the future.   
  
Respectfully, 
Sgt. Mike Butcher 
Youth Relations Bureau 
Collier County Sheriff’s Office 
3319 E. Tamiami Tr 
Naples, FL 34112 
Michael.butcher@colliersheriff.org 
Office: (239) 252-0138 
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